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Pack207 News
October 2006 Killeen, Texas

Monthly Theme
The theme for November is

“Cubs in Shining Armor.”
Webelos monthly Activity Pins are

Craftsman and Readyman.

To Help Other People
Thank you to all of the Scouts who helped out on
Oct. 14th with the Fall Clean-Up at Grace Lutheran
Church. It’s always nice to do something for our
Chartered Organization and they really appreciated
our help and support.

Den Leaders, please turn in a list of all Scouts
AND family (parents, siblings, etc.) who assisted
with the clean-up to Jennifer so that we may log
our project in on the “Good Turn For America”
website. Also, be sure to log the Scouts in
Packmaster so they receive the GTFA patch and/or
2006 segment.

Say Cheese
If you have any photos to submit for
the Pack newsletter or the website,
email them to jboydtx@aol.com.

WEB NEWS
For all of the latest news,

upcoming events, forms and other
info, visit

www.pack207tx.tripod.com
Pop-up ads have been removed!

FFaallll BBaacckk
JJuusstt aa rreemmiinnddeerr ttoo sseett cclloocckkss bbaacckk oonnee
hhoouurr oonn SSuunnddaayy,, OOccttoobbeerr 2299tthh ffoorr
DDaayylliigghhtt SSaavviinnggss TTiimmee.. WWee ggeett oonnee
eexxttrraa hhoouurr ooff sslleeeepp ffoorr tthhaatt ddaayy!!

HHHaaappppppyyy HHHaaallllllooowwweeeeeennn
WWhheetthheerr yyoouu ggoo ffoorr ttrriicckkss oorr ttrreeaattss oonn
OOccttoobbeerr 3311sstt ,, hhaavvee aa ggoooodd ttiimmee,, bbuutt
aallwwaayyss rreemmeemmbbeerr SSAAFFEETTYY FFIIRRSSTT!!

What are you doing??
Let the pack know what you’ve been up to! Ask your
leaders to submit information for this newsletter.
Information for the monthly newsletter must be
submitted by the date of the monthly pack committee
meeting.
If you have any pictures, we can use those for the
newsletter and website, too!

Cubmaster’s Corner
The Pinewood Derby is
fast approaching. The
Pack Committee is
looking for volunteers
to help out with rules
and running the event.

If you would like to help, please see
myself or any committee member.
I would like to take a moment to
say thank you to all of the Scouts
and their families who helped us
with the popcorn Show ‘N Sell
fundraiser. All of you did a great
job and we really couldn’t do it
without you! THANK YOU!
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TTTrrraaaiiilllsss EEEnnnddd PPPooopppcccooorrrnnn
Take Order sales are in full swing.

\ The following deadlines must be
met as we also have deadlines
with Council. You may want to
collect the money in advance as

it’ll be much easier on you rather than trying to
collect around the Thanksgiving holiday.

SSaalleess DDuuee OOcctt.. 3300 tthh

PPooppccoorrnn PPiicckkuupp NNoovv.. 1188 tthh

MMoonneeyy DDuu ee NNoovv.. 3300 tthh

Jennifer will be at the church from 6:00 – 6:30
on Monday, October 30th. If you cannot make
it during that time, please call 466-2220 or
email jboydtx@aol.com to make arrangements.

Everyone did an excellent job on the Show ‘N
Sell. With the help of a matching grant from
the Harker Heights Wal-Mart, the pack’s total
profits were $802 from Show ‘N Sell. Way to
go!

FFFooooooddd FFFooorrr FFFaaammmiiillliiieeesss
November 17th is Food For Families day. Pass
out your bags until then. We don’t have
anything planned as a pack, but if you’d like to
collect donations, you may drop them off at the
Special Events Center until 10:00 p.m. that
evening.

CCuubb FFaallll FFeessttiivvaall aanndd
HHaauunntteedd HHaayyrriiddee

This Saturday is the Fall Festival at
Camp Tahuaya. Forms are available on
the website and although you can receive
a $4 discount (per youth) if you register
early, you may still register at the door.
Registration begins at 12:00. Lunch is
not provided, so be sure to eat first or
bring a sack lunch.

The cost is $22/youth ($18 if you
register early) and $9/adults. Early
registration deadline is this Wednesday,
October 18th and they must be mailed to
Council.

Pow-Wow
On Saturday, November 11th, Longhorn Council
will conduct its annual Cub Scout Leader Pow-
Wow. It will be held at the Tarrant County
College NE Campus. Registration begins at
8:00 a.m., with classes running from 9:00 –
4:30 p.m.

If you’re interested, you may pre-register online
at www.inteliscout.com. Pre-registrations
received by November 1st will receive the Pow-
Wow book on CD-Rom. The cost is $10.00 for
5 class sessions.

Operation Christmas Child
Operation Christmas Child is our pack’s annual service project. Get an empty
shoebox, fill it with toys, put a label on it and return it to the pack on Monday,
November 13th between 6:00 – 6:30 p.m. at the church.

Not only does this project count towards our “Good Turn For America” service
time, but it also allows us to help others who are not as fortunate as us. That’s
very important, especially during the holiday season!


